RULES FOR A SAFE PARKING LOT

Please take a few moments to review our guidelines for dropping off and picking up your children at Miami. 
These simple rules will help ensure that our students are safe and that the parking lot remains orderly and easy to navigate.

· Please drive SLOWLY and carefully!
· Please stop for all children
· Please be courteous to other drivers (always wait for your turn)
· Please DO NOT enter the "Bus Route" or "Staff Parking Lot" areas between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.
· Buses ALWAYS have right of way.
· Please park in a space or use the "Quick Drop Off Area" to drop off or pick up children.
· When using the "Quick Drop Off Area," please do not get out of your car.  Always pull ALL THE WAY UP!
· Please drive away from "Quick Drop Off Area" promptly (so others may use area)
· Please do not park in the "Emergency Only" parking space
· Please DO NOT park or stand in non-spaces, double-park or park along any curb
· Please do not cut through parking spaces to exit (children may be hidden)


